
 

 

Thursday, November 26, 2020 

 

Dear colleagues,  

Is it possible to announce the following EAMA course to the members of your Geriatric Society?  

We also want to encourage Geriatric Societies to support some of the promising (young) geriatricians 

to participate to this course. For those countries how have not an established geriatric discipline or 

organizations, EUGMS supports the attendance of promising geriatricians with a scholarship. More 

information regarding these scholarships, can be obtained by the candidates on the website or 

through contact with our secretary.  

The European Academy for Medicine of Ageing (EAMA) is looking for enthusiastic geriatricians to join 

the XIVth EAMA course starting June 2021. We plan an alternative educative programme in case 

COVID-19 is still limiting travel capacity.   

The EAMA was founded in 1995 to develop capacity, competence and leadership in geriatric 

medicine in Europe. To equip geriatricians with the necessary knowledge, skills and behaviours to 

further drive forward geriatric medicine in their own countries and at the European level, the 

competency based curriculum is recently adapted to the new challenges in Geriatric Medicine.  

Please have a look at the website www.eama.eu to learn more about the learning objectives of this 

course, the members of the executive board, the application rules and practical aspects as locations, 

prices etc….  Please contact our secretariat if you have any questions or concerns by mail to 

mieke.laforce@eama.eu 

 

We hope we can welcome you in June 2021   

Kind regards.  

In name of the executive board 

 

 

 

 

 

Prof Dr Nele Van Den Noortgate 

President of the EAMA 

http://www.eama.eu/
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